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MD SPACE GRANT CONSORTIUM

NEARSPACGCE

NS-55 Launch Announcement

Here come the summer launches! The Balloon Payload Program would like to announce its 55th
launch, scheduled for June 24th, around 8:00 AM from Clear Springs, MD, weather permitting.

Yes, that's right! NS-55 not NS-54. NS-54 has been postponed to later in the summer around July.

Join Us! Balloon Launch Details

When:
Saturday, June 24, 2016
Where:

Clear Spring Elementary School
12627 Broadfording Rd
Clear Spring, Maryland 21722
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Questions? Live Updates
Contact Dr. Mary Bowden You can follow our live tweetup of the launch
day here.

Email: bowden@umd.edu
You can also track us on the APRS website
Phone: (301) 275-7723 using UMD's callsign: W3EAX-9.

The NearSpace High Altitude Balloon Team thanks the Maryland Space Grant for its continued
support and effort to make our program possible.

Space Systems Laboratory
University of Maryland

382 Technology Drive
Edit your subscription | Unsubscribe College Park, MD 20742


http://nearspaceprogram.createsend1.com/t/i-l-ajjjjd-l-a/
mailto:bowden@umd.edu
http://nearspaceprogram.createsend1.com/t/i-l-ajjjjd-l-f/
http://nearspaceprogram.createsend1.com/t/i-l-ajjjjd-l-z/
http://client.updatemyprofile.com/i-l-2AD73FFF-l-k
http://preview.createsend1.com/t/i-u-ajjjjd-l-u/

